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Q20 What do you as parents like most about the school? 

 

Of the 8 parents who responded to this question, varied responses were given.  Parents 

commented on the approachable teachers, the excellent balance of academic and social 

curriculum and the welcoming environment the school offers.  The level of communication 

and the variety of clubs available was thought to be a strength too. 

 

 

Q21 Is there anything you think we could do to improve the school?  

 

 

3 parents commented on this question.  The need for facilities to be updated, a receipt of emails 

sent and better general communication were noted.  In response to these comments, the STEM 

Block is in the ‘planning stage’ and once built will offer a modern science and technology 

block. With regards to responses to emails, an automated system of responding to parents 

informing school their child is ill, is being looked into.  At present we do not respond to these 

emails.  Communication is via the student, email, the school website and social media.  Parents 

can be notified by text should they wish this to be a method of communication.   

 

 

Q22 Any further comments 

 

 

2 parents noted their children were very happy at QEII High School.   

 

 

Overall Summary  

 

From the 40 survey responses, it is pleasing to report that 90% and above of year 8 

parents/carers report their child feels happy & safe at school, makes good progress, are taught 

well and are well looked after.   The vast majority noted their child receives appropriate 

amounts of homework and that the school is well led and managed and would recommend it to 

another parent.  Communication was raised as a positive from parents/carers, as the majority 

thought the school responds well to concerns raised and that they receive valuable information 

from school about their child’s progress.   

70% of parents knew their child’s attendance data.  The Key Stage 3 team have been notified 

of this and as a result they will run weekly attendance reports and send to tutors to discuss with 

their tutees.   

10 respondents noted their child had been a victim of bullying, of which all bar 3 parents 

confirmed the bullying had been dealt with effectively. However, it must be noted that the 

school takes bullying very seriously.  The pastoral and PSHE schemes of work have been re-

written and incorporate anti-bullying.  Year 8 addressed bullying during Anti-Bullying Week, 

in order to raise awareness of strategies to tackle it.     

We appreciate that we can never afford to become complacent and the school will continue to 

monitor issues through our internal quality assurance procedures.    

Many thanks to those parents/carers who took the time to complete the survey. Your feedback 

is very important to us and helps us regularly review our practice and procedures at QEII so 

we can provide the best educational experience for the children in our care.  
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J Steriopulos 
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